
Patrick Duxbury 

From: Hugh R. Wilson [hugh@tyhee.com]

Sent: Friday, February 09, 2007 1:35 PM

To: Patrick Duxbury

Cc: Roger Sylvestre; Doug Levesque; Carolyn Cornell; Dave Webb

Subject: Re: Update of Yellowknife Gold Project

Importance: High
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Patrick 
Thanks for the note, I was going to provide an update to you soon, BUT now that you have jogged my memory, 
please be advised of the following. 
  
Tyhee and its engineering consultant have been busy since our last update to the MVEIRB preparing the 
Preliminary Economic Evaluation (PEE) for the YGP. As you can appreciate, this process entails a number of 
iterations and internal discussion and we are now at the stage of providing additional inputs to the consultant 
who in turn will revise the PEE (which we hope will be the final version) and provide it to us for a final internal 
review.  We are hopeful that this version will include the expected changes in the infrastructure, waste rock 
storage expected and any other subtle changes to the project so Tyhee then can advise the MVLWB and 
MVEIRB of these changes so we can move onto revising the Terms of Reference for the DAR. 
  
We hope to have the final iteration in hand early in March, discuss with the consultant and then advise you, the 
MVEIRB and MVLWB accordingly after our review. 
  
I hope this meets your current needs, please advise if you require anything further at this time. Any response 
send to me only and I will pass onto others with Tyhee.  
  
Carolyn: 
Please copy and place on the YGP permitting file. 
  
Regards: 
Hugh 
780-975-2550 (cell) 

----- Original Message -----  
From: Patrick Duxbury  
To: Hugh R. Wilson  
Sent: Friday, February 09, 2007 11:16 AM 
Subject: Update of Yellowknife Gold Project 
 
Good morning Hugh, 
  
I am just sending this email in hopes of receiving an update regarding the Yellowknife Gold Project and how things are 
progressing in relation to preparation of the feasibility studies and DAR. 
  
Regards, 
  
Pat Duxbury 


